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American Waterways Operators Elects Chairman: 

David Sehrt Calls for Member Commitment and Engagement 
 
ARLINGTON, VA — The members of the American Waterways Operators, the national trade 
association representing the tugboat, towboat and barge industry, elected a new slate of leaders during 
AWO’s Spring Convention held recently in Washington, D.C.  

David G. Sehrt, Senior Vice President and Chief Engineering Officer of Ingram Barge Company, was 
elected Chairman. James F. Farley, President of Kirby Offshore Marine, LLC, was elected Vice 
Chairman. Mr. Sehrt succeeds outgoing Chairman Frank Morton, Director, Turn Services LLC. 

AWO President & CEO Tom Allegretti praised Mr. Morton’s leadership over the last year, stating 
that, “AWO has been blessed with leaders of great insight and vision. Frank effectively led the 
organization through a year of momentous change and even greater successes.” 

Mr. Sehrt added that he “stood in awe” of the hours Mr. Morton had voluntarily devoted and the 
miles he had traveled during his time as Chairman. Mr. Sehrt then called upon AWO members to 
follow Mr. Morton’s example of active commitment and engagement. “This will be my theme for the 
year,” Mr. Sehrt stated. 

He said he is personally committed to the campaign to reach out to every carrier member of AWO 
over the next year. Mr. Sehrt has already made several trips to member companies. 

“One of the things these visits have reinforced for me is how much we can accomplish by bringing 
together the diverse interests and strengths of AWO members,” Mr. Sehrt stated.  

He called on all members to take active roles in at least one initiative that affects the tugboat, towboat 
and barge industry. 

“Pick an issue or two that interests you and commit to getting involved. Make this the year that you 
commit to strengthening our industry. Join a working group. Make a grassroots visit. Host a towboat 
or tugboat tour. Submit comments on a proposed rule,” Mr. Sehrt stated. “If each of us does that, I am 
confident that the return on our investment will be a long and meaningful record of organizational 
accomplishments and greater value for each of our companies as well.” 

Mr. Sehrt will serve at AWO’s Chairman until April 2016.  

The American Waterways Operators is the national trade association representing the tugboat, towboat and 
barge industry, which operates on the rivers, the Great Lakes, and along the coasts and in the harbors of the 
United States. Barge transportation serves the nation as the safest, most environmentally friendly and most 
economical mode of freight transportation. For more information about AWO, please visit 
www.americanwaterways.com.  


